
 

 
Township of Whitewater Region 

 
PRIVATE ROAD 

RENAMING 
 

 

The Township of Whitewater Region, in accordance with the Municipal Act, 2001, 

Section 48, Naming Private Roads, provides notice of its intention to pass a by-law on 

or after June 22, 2022, to rename a private road, being: 

 

Morglans Trail to Mulloy Bay Drive – extending approximately 1.6km 
from the intersection of Bromley Line. 

 

Any comments must be received at on or before June 14, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. at the 

municipal office located at: 

 

 Corporation of the Township of Whitewater Region 

 Attention:  Lane Cleroux, Manager of Public Works 

P.O. Box 40 

 44 Main Street 

 Cobden, ON   K0J 1K0 

 

 Fax: (613) 646-2282 x128  

 Email: lcleroux@whitewaterregion.ca 
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